
It’s nearly time to say “Goodbye Year 6!” 

But not yet! Even though this school year has not turned out the way we 

imagined, we want you still to have the fab send-off you deserve! 

A brilliant send-off for a truly brilliant group of Year 6 people! 

Anyway, we’ve had an idea! 

Things are very different now, so we had a different idea from usual (we can 

discuss a party and t-shirts to sign when social distancing is lifted). We were 

thinking of something we can do now. So what better way to remember your 

times at Whitfield St. James’ Primary School than to make a Leavers Yearbook?  

It would have photos, mini-biographies, personal messages and memories 

from all of you and the staff who have had the pleasure of working with you. It 

is something which will make you smile when you are old and grey and 

something to treasure forever. 

What do you need to do?  

Please will you write a paragraph about yourself, about 60-80 words, including 

your best memories, things you like to do and messages for your friends. Keep 

reading, as below are two pages of examples you can look at for ideas. When 

you are happy with your work and, ask your parent to email your paragraph 

and a picture of yourself in school uniform to thistle@st-

james.derbyshire.sch.uk by 3rd June 2020. 

 

Can’t wait to read your entries! 

Thank you.                                                               
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https://www.hardysyearbooks.co.uk/yr11samples.php#gallery-53 
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https://www.hardysyearbooks.co.uk/yr11samples.php#gallery2-56 
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